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committed a sin 05_DEU_21_22 # And if a man have committed a sin worthy of death, and he be to be put 
to death, and thou hang him on a tree:

committed a trespass 26_EZE_15_08 # And I will make the land desolate, because they have committed a 
trespass, saith the Lord GOD.

committed a trespass 26_EZE_20_27 # Therefore, son of man, speak unto the house of Israel, and say unto 
them, Thus saith the Lord GOD; Yet in this your fathers have blasphemed me, in that they have committed 
a trespass against me.

committed a trespass 06_JOS_07_01 # But the children of Israel committed a trespass in the accursed 
thing: for Achan, the son of Carmi, the son of Zabdi, the son of Zerah, of the tribe of Judah, took of the 
accursed thing: and the anger of the LORD was kindled against the children of Israel.

committed abomination before 26_EZE_16_50 # And they were haughty, and committed abomination 
before me: therefore I took them away as I saw [good].

committed abomination nay 24_JER_06_15 # Were they ashamed when they had committed abomination? 
nay, they were not at all ashamed, neither could they blush: therefore they shall fall among them that fall: 
at the time [that] I visit them they shall be cast down, saith the LORD.

committed abomination nay 24_JER_08_12 # Were they ashamed when they had committed abomination? 
nay, they were not at all ashamed, neither could they blush: therefore shall they fall among them that fall: 
in the time of their visitation they shall be cast down, saith the LORD.

committed abomination with 26_EZE_22_11 # And one hath committed abomination with his neighbour's 
wife; and another hath lewdly defiled his daughter in law; and another in thee hath humbled his sister, his 
father's daughter.

committed abomination 26_EZE_18_12 # Hath oppressed the poor and needy, hath spoiled by violence, 
hath not restored the pledge, and hath lifted up his eyes to the idols, hath committed abomination,

committed above all 11_1KI_14_22 # And Judah did evil in the sight of the LORD, and they provoked him 
to jealousy with their sins which they had committed, above all that their fathers had done.

committed adultery and 26_EZE_23_37 # That they have committed adultery, and blood [is] in their hands,
and with their idols have they committed adultery, and have also caused their sons, whom they bare unto 
me, to pass for them through [the fire], to devour [them].

committed adultery and 26_EZE_23_37 # That they have committed adultery, and blood [is] in their hands,
and with their idols have they committed adultery, and have also caused their sons, whom they bare unto 
me, to pass for them through [the fire], to devour [them].

committed adultery and 24_JER_05_07 # How shall I pardon thee for this? thy children have forsaken me, 
and sworn by [them that are] no gods: when I had fed them to the full, they then committed adultery, and 
assembled themselves by troops in the harlots' houses.

committed adultery I 24_JER_03_08 # And I saw, when for all the causes whereby backsliding Israel 
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committed adultery I had put her away, and given her a bill of divorce; yet her treacherous sister Judah 
feared not, but went and played the harlot also.

committed adultery with 24_JER_03_09 # And it came to pass through the lightness of her whoredom, that 
she defiled the land, and committed adultery with stones and with stocks.

committed adultery with 24_JER_29_23 # Because they have committed villany in Israel, and have 
committed adultery with their neighbours' wives, and have spoken lying words in my name, which I have 
not commanded them; even I know, and [am] a witness, saith the LORD.

committed adultery with 40_MAT_05_28 # But I say unto you, That whosoever looketh on a woman to lust 
after her hath committed adultery with her already in his heart.

committed against the 13_1CH_10_13 # So Saul died for his transgression which he committed against the 
LORD, [even] against the word of the LORD, which he kept not, and also for asking [counsel] of [one that 
had] a familiar spirit, to inquire [of it];

committed against the 24_JER_16_10 # And it shall come to pass, when thou shalt show this people all 
these words, and they shall say unto thee, Wherefore hath the LORD pronounced all this great evil against 
us? or what [is] our iniquity? or what [is] our sin that we have committed against the LORD our God?

committed against the 06_JOS_22_16 # Thus saith the whole congregation of the LORD, What trespass [is] 
this that ye have committed against the God of Israel, to turn away this day from following the LORD, in 
that ye have builded you an altar, that ye might rebel this day against the LORD?

committed all judgment 43_JOH_05_22 # For the Father judgeth no man, but hath committed all judgment
unto the Son:

committed all that 01_GEN_39_08 # But he refused, and said unto his master's wife, Behold, my master 
wotteth not what [is] with me in the house, and he hath committed all that he hath to my hand;

committed all these 03_LEV_20_23 # And ye shall not walk in the manners of the nation, which I cast out 
before you: for they committed all these things, and therefore I abhorred them.

committed an abomination 03_LEV_20_13 # If a man also lie with mankind, as he lieth with a woman, both
of them have committed an abomination: they shall surely be put to death; their blood [shall be] upon 
them.

committed an offence 47_2CO_11_07 # Have I committed an offence in abasing myself that ye might be 
exalted, because I have preached to you the gospel of God freely?

committed and doeth 26_EZE_18_27 # Again, when the wicked [man] turneth away from his wickedness 
that he hath committed, and doeth that which is lawful and right, he shall save his soul alive.

committed and fell 46_1CO_10_08 # Neither let us commit fornication, as some of them committed, and fell
in one day three and twenty thousand.

committed and it 03_LEV_04_35 # And he shall take away all the fat thereof, as the fat of the lamb is taken 
away from the sacrifice of the peace offerings; and the priest shall burn them upon the altar, according to 
the offerings made by fire unto the LORD: and the priest shall make an atonement for his sin that he hath 
committed, and it shall be forgiven him.

committed and keep 26_EZE_18_21 # But if the wicked will turn from all his sins that he hath committed, 
and keep all my statutes, and do that which is lawful and right, he shall surely live, he shall not die.
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committed and of 65_JDE_01_15 # To execute judgment upon all, and to convince all that are ungodly 
among them of all their ungodly deeds which they have ungodly committed, and of all their hard [speeches]
which ungodly sinners have spoken against him.

committed any thing 44_ACT_25_11 # For if I be an offender, or have committed any thing worthy of 
death, I refuse not to die: but if there be none of these things whereof these accuse me, no man may deliver 
me unto them. I appeal unto Caesar.

committed before you 03_LEV_18_30 # Therefore shall ye keep mine ordinance, that [ye] commit not [any 
one] of these abominable customs, which were committed before you, and that ye defile not yourselves 
therein: I [am] the LORD your God.

committed by ignorance 04_NUM_15_24 # Then it shall be, if [ought] be committed by ignorance without 
the knowledge of the congregation, that all the congregation shall offer one young bullock for a burnt 
offering, for a sweet savour unto the LORD, with his meat offering, and his drink offering, according to the
manner, and one kid of the goats for a sin offering.

committed fornication and 66_REV_17_02 # With whom the kings of the earth have committed fornication,
and the inhabitants of the earth have been made drunk with the wine of her fornication.

committed fornication and 66_REV_18_09 # And the kings of the earth, who have committed fornication 
and lived deliciously with her, shall bewail her, and lament for her, when they shall see the smoke of her 
burning,

committed fornication with 26_EZE_16_26 # Thou hast also committed fornication with the Egyptians thy 
neighbours, great of flesh; and hast increased thy whoredoms, to provoke me to anger.

committed fornication with 66_REV_18_03 # For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her 
fornication, and the kings of the earth have committed fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth 
are waxed rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

committed great whoredom 28_HOS_01_02 # The beginning of the word of the LORD by Hosea. And the 
LORD said to Hosea, Go, take unto thee a wife of whoredoms and children of whoredoms: for the land hath
committed great whoredom, [departing] from the LORD.

committed half of 26_EZE_16_51 # Neither hath Samaria committed half of thy sins; but thou hast 
multiplied thine abominations more than they, and hast justified thy sisters in all thine abominations which 
thou hast done.

committed he shall 26_EZE_18_28 # Because he considereth, and turneth away from all his transgressions 
that he hath committed, he shall surely live, he shall not die.

committed he shall 26_EZE_33_13 # When I shall say to the righteous, [that] he shall surely live; if he trust 
to his own righteousness, and commit iniquity, all his righteousnesses shall not be remembered; but for his 
iniquity that he hath committed, he shall die for it.

committed her whoredoms 26_EZE_23_07 # Thus she committed her whoredoms with them, with all them 
[that were] the chosen men of Assyria, and with all on whom she doted: with all their idols she defiled 
herself.

committed him unto 24_JER_39_14 # Even they sent, and took Jeremiah out of the court of the prison, and 
committed him unto Gedaliah the son of Ahikam the son of Shaphan, that he should carry him home: so he 
dwelt among the people.

committed himself to 60_1PE_02_23 # Who, when he was reviled, reviled not again; when he suffered, he 
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threatened not; but committed [himself] to him that judgeth righteously:

committed in all 26_EZE_06_09 # And they that escape of you shall remember me among the nations 
whither they shall be carried captives, because I am broken with their whorish heart, which hath departed 
from me, and with their eyes, which go a whoring after their idols: and they shall loathe themselves for the 
evils which they have committed in all their abominations.

committed in Israel 39_MAL_02_11 # Judah hath dealt treacherously, and an abomination is committed in 
Israel and in Jerusalem; for Judah hath profaned the holiness of the LORD which he loved, and hath 
married the daughter of a strange god.

committed in the 24_JER_05_30 # A wonderful and horrible thing is committed in the land;

committed in the 24_JER_44_09 # Have ye forgotten the wickedness of your fathers, and the wickedness of 
the kings of Judah, and the wickedness of their wives, and your own wickedness, and the wickedness of 
your wives, which they have committed in the land of Judah, and in the streets of Jerusalem?

committed iniquity and 27_DAN_09_05 # We have sinned, and have committed iniquity, and have done 
wickedly, and have rebelled, even by departing from thy precepts and from thy judgments:

committed iniquity we 19_PSA_106_06 # We have sinned with our fathers, we have committed iniquity, we 
have done wickedly.

committed lewdness and 07_JUD_20_06 # And I took my concubine, and cut her in pieces, and sent her 
throughout all the country of the inheritance of Israel: for they have committed lewdness and folly in Israel.

committed more abominable 26_EZE_16_52 # Thou also, which hast judged thy sisters, bear thine own 
shame for thy sins that thou hast committed more abominable than they: they are more righteous than 
thou: yea, be thou confounded also, and bear thy shame, in that thou hast justified thy sisters.

committed much of 42_LUK_12_48 # But he that knew not, and did commit things worthy of stripes, shall 
be beaten with few [stripes]. For unto whomsoever much is given, of him shall be much required: and to 
whom men have committed much, of him they will ask the more.

committed murder in 41_MAR_15_07 # And there was [one] named Barabbas, [which lay] bound with 
them that had made insurrection with him, who had committed murder in the insurrection.

committed nothing against 44_ACT_28_17 # And it came to pass, that after three days Paul called the chief 
of the Jews together: and when they were come together, he said unto them, Men [and] brethren, though I 
have committed nothing against the people, or customs of our fathers, yet was I delivered prisoner from 
Jerusalem into the hands of the Romans.

committed nothing worthy 44_ACT_25_25 # But when I found that he had committed nothing worthy of 
death, and that he himself hath appealed to Augustus, I have determined to send him.

committed shall be 26_EZE_33_16 # None of his sins that he hath committed shall be mentioned unto him: 
he hath done that which is lawful and right; he shall surely live.

committed sins they 59_JAM_05_15 # And the prayer of faith shall save the sick, and the Lord shall raise 
him up; and if he have committed sins, they shall be forgiven him.

committed that wicked 05_DEU_17_05 # Then shalt thou bring forth that man or that woman, which have 
committed that wicked thing, unto thy gates, [even] that man or that woman, and shalt stone them with 
stones, till they die.
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committed the oracles 45_ROM_03_02 # Much every way: chiefly, because that unto them were committed 
the oracles of God.

committed them to 14_2CH_12_10 # Instead of which king Rehoboam made shields of brass, and 
committed [them] to the hands of the chief of the guard, that kept the entrance of the king's house.

committed them to 44_ACT_08_03 # As for Saul, he made havock of the church, entering into every house, 
and haling men and women committed [them] to prison.

committed them unto 11_1KI_14_27 # And king Rehoboam made in their stead brazen shields, and 
committed [them] unto the hands of the chief of the guard, which kept the door of the king's house.

committed themselves unto 44_ACT_27_40 # And when they had taken up the anchors, they committed 
[themselves] unto the sea, and loosed the rudder bands, and hoisted up the mainsail to the wind, and made 
toward shore.

committed therefore is 24_JER_44_22 # So that the LORD could no longer bear, because of the evil of your 
doings, [and] because of the abominations which ye have committed; therefore is your land a desolation, 
and an astonishment, and a curse, without an inhabitant, as at this day.

committed they shall 26_EZE_18_22 # All his transgressions that he hath committed, they shall not be 
mentioned unto him: in his righteousness that he hath done he shall live.

committed this trespass 06_JOS_22_31 # And Phinehas the son of Eleazar the priest said unto the children 
of Reuben, and to the children of Gad, and to the children of Manasseh, This day we perceive that the 
LORD [is] among us, because ye have not committed this trespass against the LORD: now ye have 
delivered the children of Israel out of the hand of the LORD.

committed to Gedaliah 24_JER_41_10 # Then Ishmael carried away captive all the residue of the people 
that [were] in Mizpah, [even] the king's daughters, and all the people that remained in Mizpah, whom 
Nebuzaradan the captain of the guard had committed to Gedaliah the son of Ahikam: and Ishmael the son 
of Nethaniah carried them away captive, and departed to go over to the Ammonites.

committed to Joseph's 01_GEN_39_22 # And the keeper of the prison committed to Joseph's hand all the 
prisoners that [were] in the prison; and whatsoever they did there, he was the doer [of it].

committed to my 54_1TI_01_11 # According to the glorious gospel of the blessed God, which was 
committed to my trust.

committed to provoke 24_JER_44_03 # Because of their wickedness which they have committed to provoke 
me to anger, in that they went to burn incense, [and] to serve other gods, whom they knew not, [neither] 
they, ye, nor your fathers.

committed to thy 54_1TI_06_20 # O Timothy, keep that which is committed to thy trust, avoiding profane 
[and] vain babblings, and oppositions of science falsely so called:

committed to thy 14_2CH_34_16 # And Shaphan carried the book to the king, and brought the king word 
back again, saying, All that was committed to thy servants, they do [it].

committed two evils 24_JER_02_13 # For my people have committed two evils; they have forsaken me the 
fountain of living waters, [and] hewed them out cisterns, broken cisterns, that can hold no water.

committed two turtledoves 03_LEV_05_07 # And if he be not able to bring a lamb, then he shall bring for 
his trespass, which he hath committed, two turtledoves, or two young pigeons, unto the LORD; one for a sin
offering, and the other for a burnt offering.
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committed unto him 55_2TI_01_12 # For the which cause I also suffer these things: nevertheless I am not 
ashamed: for I know whom I have believed, and am persuaded that he is able to keep that which I have 
committed unto him against that day.

committed unto him 24_JER_40_07 # Now when all the captains of the forces which [were] in the fields, 
[even] they and their men, heard that the king of Babylon had made Gedaliah the son of Ahikam governor 
in the land, and had committed unto him men, and women, and children, and of the poor of the land, of 
them that were not carried away captive to Babylon;

committed unto me 46_1CO_09_17 # For if I do this thing willingly, I have a reward: but if against my will, 
a dispensation [of the gospel] is committed unto me.

committed unto me 48_GAL_02_07 # But contrariwise, when they saw that the gospel of the 
uncircumcision was committed unto me, as [the gospel] of the circumcision [was] unto Peter;

committed unto me 56_TIT_01_03 # But hath in due times manifested his word through preaching, which 
is committed unto me according to the commandment of God our Saviour;

committed unto thee 55_2TI_01_14 # That good thing which was committed unto thee keep by the Holy 
Ghost which dwelleth in us.

committed unto us 47_2CO_05_19 # To wit, that God was in Christ, reconciling the world unto himself, not 
imputing their trespasses unto them; and hath committed unto us the word of reconciliation.

committed villany in 24_JER_29_23 # Because they have committed villany in Israel, and have committed 
adultery with their neighbours' wives, and have spoken lying words in my name, which I have not 
commanded them; even I know, and [am] a witness, saith the LORD.

committed wherefore I 26_EZE_43_08 # In their setting of their threshold by my thresholds, and their post 
by my posts, and the wall between me and them, they have even defiled my holy name by their 
abominations that they have committed: wherefore I have consumed them in mine anger.

committed whoredom continually 28_HOS_04_18 # Their drink is sour: they have committed whoredom 
continually: her rulers [with] shame do love, Give ye.

committed whoredoms in 26_EZE_23_03 # And they committed whoredoms in Egypt; they committed 
whoredoms in their youth: there were their breasts pressed, and there they bruised the teats of their 
virginity.

committed whoredoms in 26_EZE_23_03 # And they committed whoredoms in Egypt; they committed 
whoredoms in their youth: there were their breasts pressed, and there they bruised the teats of their 
virginity.

committed wickedness 11_1KI_08_47 # [Yet] if they shall bethink themselves in the land whither they were 
carried captives, and repent, and make supplication unto thee in the land of them that carried them 
captives, saying, We have sinned, and have done perversely, we have committed wickedness;

committed 47_2CO_12_21 # [And] lest, when I come again, my God will humble me among you, and [that] 
I shall bewail many which have sinned already, and have not repented of the uncleanness and fornication 
and lasciviousness which they have committed.

committed 26_EZE_20_43 # And there shall ye remember your ways, and all your doings, wherein ye have 
been defiled; and ye shall loathe yourselves in your own sight for all your evils that ye have committed.
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committed 26_EZE_33_29 # Then shall they know that I [am] the LORD, when I have laid the land most 
desolate because of all their abominations which they have committed.

committed 26_EZE_44_13 # And they shall not come near unto me, to do the office of a priest unto me, nor 
to come near to any of my holy things, in the most holy [place]: but they shall bear their shame, and their 
abominations which they have committed.
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